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Something To Build On

The Mayor’s Commission on Construction Opportunity has 

produced promising early results in bringing women and non-

whites into the city’s construction workforce. But will the 

changes prove lasting, or merely cosmetic?

by David Jason Fischer

Click here to read the full commentary (PDF).
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